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The Department of Hindi celebrated Hindi Diwas on September 29, 2023, in Montfort Hall. 

This programme was a vibrant festivity of this national language. The main aim of this 

programme was to remind the students of the significance of preserving and promoting 

linguistic diversity in India. In this festive programme, the students of the Hindi department 

conducted a lot of activities, such as speeches, poetry recitations, singing, skits, and cultural 

performances. In addition, the Department of Hindi, on the occasion of Hindi Diwas 2023, 

conducted two competitions for Hindi students on 23-24 August, 2023. The first competition 

was an essay writing on ‘Kya Internet Shikshkon Ki Jagah Le Sakata Hai’ (Is the internet 

replacing the teacher?). The second competition was a debate called ‘Shahari Jeevan 

Banam Gramin Jeevan’ (City Life vs. Country Life). The winners of the competitions were 

awarded by vice principal, Ms. Jayanthi Reddy.  

 
    Hindi Skit by Soumya and the Group 

 

            

                  Hindi Poem Recitation 

  



  
Speech on the Importance of Hindi 

Diwas by Ms.Sheela (Hindi 

Faculty) 

Song by Jaden and  Koushik 

 

 

 

Prize Distribution for Hindi Essay Writing and Debate Competition by  

Ms. Jayanthi Reddy (Vice Principal) 

 



 
Students attended The Hindi Diwas 

Programme 

 

 

  

             

                    

              

                                

 


